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COCKPIT CORNER – by Brian Sherman, did4ways@aol.com 
 

HAPPY 2018!  
 
See you at Saturday’s meeting.  
 
Until next time keep the cockpit up and be safe. 
 

Elections 
December’s meeting was devoted to the election of officers to guide the club during the year 2018. 

The incumbents, Brian Sherman, President, Jack Mertz, Vice President, Scott Voth, Treasurer, and Scott 
King, Secretary have all been voted in to continue in their current positions. 

 

Dues 
Once more we ask you to dig deep and pay your 2018 dues. This is a reminder that Scott Voth will 

be collecting dues until January 31, 2018. You can pay at the next meeting, or you can also mail a check to 
Scott Voth (BFMS) at P.O. Box 74, Palmerton, PA 18071. Dues are still $35.00 for the year, that is, 
unless you are a family then just add $12.00 to the standard amount, and you are paid. There is no better 
bargain than flying at the Beltzville Flying Machine Society field for so little.  

 

Hunting Season 
Please continue to exercise caution when flying at the field. Hunters may be in the vicinity of the 

field so wear a bit of orange or other bright colors. Remember also that hunters have the “Right of Way,” 
that is to say, we must give them the field. This is the agreement we have with the State of Pennsylvania 
for the use of the field for the better part of the year. Thank you! 
 
 
 

Happy New Year!  

Fly safely this flying season! Please observe both the club rules 
and regulations, as well as those of the Academy of Model 

Aeronautics posted at the Field 
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Any questions or comments  
should be directed to 

 Scott King at: 
 skyking@ptd.com 

The next meeting of the 
BFMS will be at  

(Platz’s) P. J. Whelihan’s  
on Saturday, January 13, 

2018 at Noon 

Notice: 
 

A kind visitor to our field got in touch 
and reported that a pair of eyeglasses 

were found on the ground in the pit area. 
Plastic frames in an EyeLand case. They 

stated that they placed the glasses on 
top of the frequency pin box. Many 

thanks to the visitor for reporting this. 
 


